
 

 

 

 

 
CITY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the City Council has scheduled a Special Meeting to 

be held on Wednesday, July 16, 2025, 6:30 p.m., Municipal Court Complex, City 

Council Chambers, 17 N. First Street, Pleasantville, NJ. The purpose of this 

meeting is for the public hearing and adoption of the 2025 Municipal Budget. 

 

The meeting is open to the public although the City Council may move a portion 

of the meeting into executive session. This notice is provided in accordance with 

the provisions of the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et 

seq.   

 

Action will be taken. 

 

Davinna P. King-Ali, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

 

 

 


